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I believe Ballantyne Rd should be sealed as soon as possible. 
 
As Wanaka grows so will the traffic volumes on alternative routes into town. Currently the recurring 
corrugations present a safety risk to drivers who are not experienced on gravel roads or who travel 
in excess of the temporary 50 kmh speed limit. 
 
I live on Ballantyne Rd and use the road both as a motorist and a cyclist. I believe unsealed 
Ballantyne Rd is unsafe when corrugated, dust is a nuisance and a visibility hazard. 
 
Ballantyne Rd should be sealed in its entirety to ensure all reasonable and practicable steps have 
been taken to ensure users safety. 
 
Grant Bisset 

 


